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UK Contribution to the Small Cetaceans Fund 

 

 

The Secretary is pleased to announce that the United Kingdom Government has made a contribution of 

£2,528.00 to the Small Cetaceans Fund in recognition of their continued support for the work of the Commission 

in this area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 

Secretary to the Commission 
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